
From: Greenman, Celia
To: Freeman, Sarah
Cc: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: RE: Noble Energy, Form 2A, Union Colony 126-01, Doc 400218817
Date: Thursday, January 26, 2012 8:34:19 AM

Sarah,
 
I checked with our District Wildlife Manager who said the roost was active last year.  In that case,
we would consider it active.  I will enter the bmps on eform.
 
Celia
 
=======================
Celia Greenman
Colorado Parks and Wildlife
6060 Broadway
Denver, CO  80216
 
303-291-7327
 
From: Freeman, Sarah 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 11:12 AM
To: Greenman, Celia
Subject: RE: Noble Energy, Form 2A, Union Colony 126-01, Doc 400218817
 
Thank you, Celia.  I was just checking.  I assume you and Arthur are working together on this.  So I’ll
just keep checking for your review status to be moved to pass.
Thanks,
 
Sarah Freeman
Permit/Completion Technician
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 800
Denver, CO 80202
303-894-2100 Ext. 5135
Sarah.Freeman@state.co.us
 
From: Greenman, Celia 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 8:02 AM
To: Freeman, Sarah
Cc: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: RE: Noble Energy, Form 2A, Union Colony 126-01, Doc 400218817
 
Hi Sarah,
 
I have observed this site once and have seen no evidence of roosting eagles, although I did see a
red-tailed hawk come in to night roost.  The small stand of trees is adjacent to a fairly busy road.  It
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is possible that the site was used as a roost before the Seeley subdivisions built out.  However, I
would like to go out once more to more or less confirm that the eagles are not there.
 
Celia
 
=======================
Celia Greenman
Colorado Parks and Wildlife
6060 Broadway
Denver, CO  80216
 
303-291-7327
 
From: Freeman, Sarah 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2012 2:23 PM
To: Greenman, Celia
Subject: Noble Energy, Form 2A, Union Colony 126-01, Doc 400218817
 
Hi Celia,
This location falls partially within an Eagle SWH area.  Do you want to make a comment on the
form?  If not, could you change the status on  your part in the review to pass so that we can move
the permit on?
Thanks very much,
 
Sarah Freeman
Permit/Completion Technician
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 800
Denver, CO 80202
303-894-2100 Ext. 5135
Sarah.Freeman@state.co.us
 


